From: Sunny Cairns <suncairns@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 12:57 PM

To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: COLA TRS 1

CAUTION:External email.

Dear Committee Members,

Thank you for your work on behalf of retired professional educators. After all the changes socially and especially economically due to Covid, those of us under TRS 1 could use some good news. Please consider us, the dedicated retirees (of TRS 1) who have been seeing the spending power of their pensions go down for many years. Now is the time to give us a well-deserved boost.

Sincerely,

Sunny Cairns University Place, Washington



"Start where you are, use what you have, do what you can." Arthur Ashe

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.